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St. James Mission Circle

Dear Mission Circle Supporter,

For a fun look at the world of fashion, there’s nothing like the annual 
fashion show at the Casa Eudes Girls Home.  This year it was held on 
Saturday, May 30th, and it was an unforgettable event.

Our parish contributed lots of gently used clothes and that’s all the 
girls needed to be “designers for a day”.  Some of the outfits they put 
together were glamorous, some were goofy, but they were all 
wonderful fun.  The “collections”  included “The Dots”, “The Bear 
And Two Beauties”. and “Crazy Legs”  and each look hit the make-
shift runway with a flourish.

Behind the scenes, the Mission Circles ladies were happy to help.
(They love this dress-up day almost as much as the kids!) They 
applied make-up and nail polish, arranged hair, and acted as 
wardrobe consultants.  But the girls didn’t really need much help.  
From the kindergarten kids to the teen-agers, the outfits they put 
together were their truly “original creations”.  After the show all the 
clothes went to the thrift store that helps support the home.

Good times like this fashion show mean a lot to the girls at Casa 
Eudes and we want to thank you for helping to make them possible.  
Without your generous support, we wouldn’t be able to host the 
parties, events, and outings that these kids love so much.  Please 
continue to donate so we can continue to entertain them -- in style!  

  
Sincerely,

Jeff Sturgis
President
pres@missioncircle.com
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